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WELCOME COMMITTEE 
Help us welcome new residents to the neighborhood. At our 
first meeting, we will be discussing what information will be 
helpful and how to deliver that information to new residents. 
We will be meeting at 209 Blue Sage Rd. on Thursday, 
November 21 @ 3:00pm. 

Please email Sally Kocurek at sally@enhancedimage.com or 
text 850-775-6240 if you would like to be part of this group.  

You can prevent a clogged AC drain by 
performing routine cleaning. By pouring a 
¼ cup of vinegar into your AC’s drain line, 
you will kill any mold, algae, mildew, and 
other forms of bacteria or fungi, 
preventing it from forming a buildup and 
causing a clog. Repeat this monthly for 
the best results. 

Get the whole step-by-step guide on how 
to clean your drain line with vinegar on 
our website at whisperduneshoa.com—
Useful Tips 

All Residents are invited to attend 

Saturday, November 16, 2019 

Starts at 12:30 
at the Pool House 

The Fall Social 

Bring your own food/drinks/plates/utensils. 

Visit with old friends and make new ones  

at our fall social gathering.   

For more information, reach out to any board member. 

Check out the Whisper Dunes website at  

whisperduneshoa.com 

Register & stay up to date. 

http://www.whisperduneshoa.com/


If you have an idea for our  
Neighborhood Newsletter, please 

send your thoughts,  
pictures or ideas to  

sally@enhancedimage.com 

Repair of Lighthouse 

Coming Up: 
Burg Management is working to 

prepare our 2020 Budget for 
review and approval at our next 
HOA meeting.  The budget will 
be posted to our website at the 
time of the meeting notification. 
We anticipate the meeting will 

be scheduled in 
December.  Homeowners will 
receive a 14 day notification.  

C & K are doing a fabulous job in repairing the 
lighthouse at our entrance.  

Yield Signs Installed  

The city replaced the stop signs 
at our roundabout intersection 
of Blue Sage & Sand Oak this 
week with yield signs. Please 
use caution and look for 

oncoming traffic and pedestrians.  Please note that 
the speed limit in our neighborhood is 20 mph.  

HOLIDAY PARKING 
It's a time for family and friends to get together!  That 

means an increased need for parking spaces. To 
minimize vehicles in the street, parking at the pool will 
be permitted during the week of Thanksgiving and the 

week of Christmas. 

New CAM for Whisper Dunes 
We welcome Mary Jane Schaefer as our new Community Association 

Manager (CAM) at Burg Management.   

Burg Management Contact Info: 

http://www.burgmanagement.com/  

2827 Joan Avenue, Suite B 

Panama City Beach, FL 32408 

Phone (850) 235-1008  •  Fax (850) 235-9002 

The best way to communicate your questions and concerns 
about our community is through the Whisper Dunes website at 
www.whisperduneshoa.com and use the Contact BOD Form.   

The information submitted is sent to Mary Jane at Burg 
Management as well as the entire Board of Directors.  This way 
the BOD is aware of your question/concerns and can insure that 

they are being handled in a timely manner. 

http://www.burgmanagement.com/burg/outside_home.asp

